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Mr. Jim Funada

Director of Industry Relations

YAMAHA CORPORATION OF AMERICA

POB 6600

Buena Park, CA 90622-6600 14 April 1988

Dear Jim:

Thank you for your letter. We were indeed honored to have
you visit Stanford. We were especially pleased that Mr. Kawakami
was able to see our facility and an example of the research that
we are pursuing. I hope that you and any of your colleagues will
visit us again when you are next in the Bay area. '

Sincerely,

JC/hmk John M. Chowning

THE DOREEN B. TOWNSEND CENTER FOR COMPUTER RESEARCH IN MUSIC AND ACOUSTICS C @




